
Walk a Mile to Save Our Babies !

Tuesday, September 28th, 2010

11:30—1:30 p.m.

Centenary United Methodist Church

646 West 5th Street

Winston-Salem, NC

Come Walk With Us Wearing Pink or Blue !

In 2008, sixty-one babies died before their first birthday. Join
Forsyth County Infant Mortality Reduction Coalition and part-
ners as we walk with empty baby strollers to commemorate this

tragic loss in our community. We will walk rain or shine on
Tuesday, September 28, 2010. Refreshments will be available.

Register to walk, loan, or donate a baby stroller
(umbrella style is best) by September 15th. For

more, information contact Debbie Mason at
336-703-3260 or

masonda@forsyth.cc

September is Infant Mortality Awareness


